




















From: KURT JOHNSON <kurtjohnson84120@msn.com>
Sent: Monday, March 9, 2020 6:48 PM
To: Jo Sjoblom <JSjoblom@southwebercity.com>; Wayne Winsor <wwinsor@southwebercity.com>; 
Angie Petty <apetty@southwebercity.com>; Quin Soderquist <qSoderquist@southwebercity.com>; 
Hayley Alberts <hAlberts@southwebercity.com>; Blair Halverson
<bhalverson@southwebercity.com>
Subject: Proposed Development

Dear Honorable Mayor and City Council:

Please add the following to the public record:

I am writing in regards to the development proposal by Carter Randall at 475 E. 6650 South.

My wife and I are currently building our "forever" home on Peterson Parkway in South Weber.  
Although we are not yet residents of South Weber, we are very much looking forward to 
becoming active members that community.  After years of searching, we were thrilled to find 
the perfect lot to build our home.  We immediately fell in love with the community, with its 
peaceful, rural feel in a beautiful area, unscathed by high rise hotels, apartments, and 
shopping centers.   It makes us very nervous and sad to see the proposed development that 
includes a hotel and huge apartment complex in a beautiful and serene place surrounded by 
homes.  

Please don't misunderstand my objections.  I am very much pro capitalism and believe in a 
property owners rights to develop his property as he sees fit...  as long as that development 

takes into consideration the lives and homes of the people currently living there.  I believe a 
convenience store along with some small shops or a grocery store would serve the local 
community very well.  But anything along the scale of a hotel or large apartment complex 
would be an eyesore and bring a heavy traffic and population load that would only hurt the 
local community.  

Please make our strongest objections to the development proposal by Carter Randall at 475 
E. 6650 South as public record.

Thank you for your consideration and service.

Sincerely,

Kurt A & Janet B Johnson
(soon to be) South Weber Residents
801-530-9814
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________________________________________
From: CARLY <carly.friddle@msn.com>
Sent: Monday, March 9, 2020 10:05 PM
To: Hayley Alberts; Jo Sjoblom; Wayne Winsor; Angie Petty; Quin Soderquist; Blair Halverson
Subject: Public Comment

Mayor Sjoblom and City Council members,

I am writing in regards to the proposal of development at 475 E 6650 S. I would like this email as
part of the public record opposed to building a hotel and 4 story apartment complex. I would
however be in favor of an aquatic center or outdoor enthusiast opportunities adjacent to the proposed
strip mall. Can the city discuss what guidelines are in place so the commercial development does not
disrupt the visual component of living in South Weber? Including building height, sign height, etc?
What about a noise ordinance for the surrounding homes? I for one have a soccer complex blocking
one view from my house, I would not like a hotel or high rise apartment building blocking another.

Thank you for your consideration,

Carly Friddle
South Weber Resident
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